OFFICE OF

TUSCOLA COUNTY DRAIN COMMISSIONER

125 W. LINCOLN STREET, STE 100
CARO, MI 48723

DARA HOOD Phone (989) 672-3820
Drain Commissioner Fax (989) 673-3497
Cell Phone (989) 553-3824 email: drain-commissioner@tuscolacounty.org

September 4™, 2025

RE: Murphy Lake Level Notification

According to the lake level court order in place, the plan is to lower the gate partially on October
1, 2025. On October 10, 2025, the gate is planned to be completely lowered to the winter lake
level, to meet the drawdown date of October 15, 2025.

Qs Hrosel

Tuscola County Drain Commissioner



